
 

 

 

 

 

Ref:037/17 

 

6
th
 April 2017 

 

Dear Parent/carer, 

Your son has been invited to attend Year 13F’s form meal. They will be going on study leave 

on the 13
th
 May and we felt it was a fitting farewell to have a meal together to celebrate our 

time together as a form. 

Details of the meal are outlined below. 

Date: Wednesday 3
rd

 May 2017 

Time: 6.30pm 

Venue: The Rocket, 2 Bowring Park Road, Liverpool L14 3PA 

Your son will have to make his own travel arrangements. Other staff attending are Ms Smith 

and Dr Silverstone. I hope your son will be able to attend. It has been a pleasure to have spent 

the last two years as his form tutor, you would be very proud of the way he conducts himself 

in school. 

Thank you for your continued support of our school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Kinloch. 

 


